
 

 

Breakfast club drop off from September 2023  

 

Dear Families of Leen Mills  

Following a review of site security that was carried out a few weeks ago the drop 

off arrangement for breakfast club are changing due to some new gates being 

fitted on the KS2 playground. These gates are needed to keep our site safe for 

pupils and staff who are at school early in the morning, however this means that 

parents will no longer be able to park on the KS2 playground when dropping off 

for breakfast club.   

How parking will look in September  

• There will now be a drop of zone available between 7:30 – 8:00am in the 

staff car park near the bins. We will be painting the zone so it is clear for 

you. Please do not park in the staff car park – use the zoned area.  

• There will be no access to the car park if dropping off after 8:00am – we 

encourage you to park on the road and walk your child/children down the 

path.  

• Please do not pull up by the path and drop your children off.  

I know this is change from what has been happening for a while but the safety of 

our children is our main priority.  

 

Thank you for your support in this matter.  

 

Mrs Goldson  

Headteacher  


